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CHEDRO-III MEMORANDUM 
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For  : ALL PRESIDENTS / HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS IN REGION III 

 
Subject :  R3HiEd BAYANIHAN FREE VIRTUAL TOPIC OFFERINGS ON THE  
                ADOPTION OF NEW NORMAL AND DIGITAL TRANSFORMATION FOR  
                THE HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS (HEIs) IN REGION III 
                          
Date  : 24 August 2020 
 

 
The Commission on Higher Education launched on 9 July 2020 the CHED HiEd 
Bayanihan initiative, in partnership with some universities who committed to provide 
free webinars and online seminars/training on flexible learning for faculty members of 
other higher education institutions (HEIs) in the country.  The project advocates the 
“Bayanihan” spirit through a virtual, free, cooperative learning environment for capacity 
building and sharing of educational resources among the HEIs. 
 
Relative to this, the CHEDRO III, in collaboration with the Region III Higher Education 
Consortium (R3HEC), is launching its R3HiEd Bayanihan, being one of the priority 
projects on Instructions, identified in the Regional Higher Education Action Plan 
(RHEAP).  The webinars and online seminars/training for faculty professional 
development will be held for free from September 2020 onwards to assist HEIs in 
adopting to the new normal and digital transformation for the implementation of flexible 
learning. Attached is the September 2020 R3HiEd Bayanihan Calendar of topic 
offerings by partner HEIs in the region and experts in the topic area for your reference.  
 
Should there be any inquiries, please coordinate directly with the designated Point 
Person per training.  For inquiries directed to the CHEDRO III, kindly coordinate with  
Dr. Maria Teresa S. Salta, Education Supervisor II at telephone number (045)-455-16-
62 or email at mtsalta@ched.gov.ph. 
 
The CHEDRO-III encourages all HEIs in the region to take advantage of these free 
online topic offerings for September 2020. 
 
For the concerned HEIs information and guidance, please. 
 
 
 
 
MARIA TERESITA MACANAS-SEMANA, PhD, CESO IV 
Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Director IV  
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